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1 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Beatitudes Mediplex and Kidney Center Aba 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: #3 Evans Oji Close off Nwogu Street Umungasi Aba 

 LGA: Osisioma 

 State Abia 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Chimezie Godswill Okwuonu 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08038896801 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr Chimezie Godswill Okwuonu 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803899680108038996801 

 Website: 
 

 

 

2 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Federal Medical Centre Umuahia 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Aba Road, Umuahia 

 LGA: Umuahia North 

 State Abia 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Prof Onyebuchi Kanario 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08037227636 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Innocent Ijezie Chukwuonye 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0802363424008023634240 

 Website: 
 

 

 

3 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Beatitudes Mediplex and Kidney Center 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: 26 Ezeogbulafor street by Finbarrs road Umuahia 

 LGA: Umuahia North 

 State Abia 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Chimezie Godswill Okwuonu 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08038896801 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr Chimezie Godswill Okwuonu 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803889680108038896801 

 Website: 
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4 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Abia Specialist Hospital and Diagnostic Center 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: 98 Aba road Umuahia 

 LGA: Umuahia North 

 State Abia 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Chimezie Okwuonu 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08038896801 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr Wugo Alozie 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0705669695507056696955 

 Website: 
 

 

 

5 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Rhema university teaching hospital 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: 5/7 umuocham Rd aba 

 LGA: Osisioma 

 State Abia 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Jude Eheiemre 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08033418349 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Jacinta Eberechukwu Ihejieto 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

08098729361/0803743900808098729361/08037439008 

 Website: 
 

 

 

6 Name of Hospital/ Institution: University of Uyo Teaching Hospital 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: University of Uyo Teaching Hospital, Uyo, Akwa Ibom state 

 LGA: Uyo 

 State Akwa Ibom 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Prof. Emem Bassey 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08033486981 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr Aniema Udo 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0806723614608067236146 

 Website: 
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7 Name of Hospital/ Institution: NAUTH Nnewi, Anambra State 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Nnewi 

 LGA: Nnewi North 

 State Anambra 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

NAUTH 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

NAUTH 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr. Eze Hyacinth Tochukwu 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803061864908030618649 

 Website: 
 

 

 

8 Name of Hospital/ Institution: St. Charles Borromeo Specialist Hospital 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: Onitsha 

 LGA: Onitsha North 

 State Anambra 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Rev. Dr. Izunna Okonkwo 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

+234 803 057 4747 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr. Eze H T 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803061764908030617649 

 Website: 
 

 

 

9 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Immaculate Specialist Hospital Nkpor 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: Nkpor 

 LGA: Idemili North 

 State Anambra 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Rev. Sr. Dr. Ubajaka 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

+234 803 402 6120 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr. Eze HT 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803061764908030617649 

 Website: 
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10 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Chukwuemeka Odumegwu Ojukwu University Teaching 
Hospital Amaku Awka Anambra state 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Amaku, Awka, Anambra 

 LGA: Awka South 

 State Anambra 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Joseph at Akabuike 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

+2348122077769 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Ilodibe Assumpta Obianuju 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

Ilodibe Assumpta ObianujuIlodibe Assumpta Obianuju 

 Website: 
 

 

 

11 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Regina Caeli Specialist Hospital 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: Awka 

 LGA: Awka South 

 State Anambra 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Rev. Fr. Affusim 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

+234 9155990208 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr. Eze 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803061764908030617649 

 Website: 
 

 

 

12 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Abubakar Tafawa Balewa University Teaching Hospital Bauchi 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Hospital Road off Yandoka Stree 

 LGA: Bauchi 

 State Bauchi 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Prof Yusuf Bara Jibrin 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08033940611 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr. Umar Sabo 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803094142008030941420 

 Website: www.atbuth.gov.ng 
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13 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Federal Medical Centre Azare 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: 5,SULE KATAGUM ROAD P M B 005, AZARE BAUCHI STATE 

 LGA: KATAGUM 

 State Bauchi 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

DR. DAUDA KATAGUM 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08035725407 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

RUTH ISUWA 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0806086808608060868086 

 Website: 
 

 

 

14 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Atbuth Bauchi 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Atbuth Bauchi, Bauchi State 

 LGA: Bauchi 

 State Bauchi 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Prof Yusuf Bara Jibrin 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

+2348033940611 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Grace Dadi 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0802358454708023584547 

 Website: 
 

 

 

15 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Federal university of health science teaching hospital otukpo 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Beside Jesus college Otukpo 

 LGA: Otukpo 

 State Benue 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Prof Ochengelle Silas 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

0803 875 9701 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Audu Ene Lucy Nephrology Nurse 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803973280808039732808 

 Website:  
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16 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Benue State University Teaching Hospital Makurdi 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: BSUTH, along Gboko Road Makurdi 

 LGA: Makurdi 

 State Benue 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr. Stephen Terungwa Hwande 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

07033006458 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Mr. Atuba Joseph 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

+234 806 043 3205+234 806 043 3205 

 Website: 
 

 

 

17 Name of Hospital/ Institution: University of Maiduguri Teaching Hospital 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Bama road Maiduguri. Borno State 

 LGA: Jere 

 State Borno 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Prof Ahmed Ahidjo 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

07065756164 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Prof Ibrahim Ummate 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803513833408035138334 

 Website: 
 

 

 

18 Name of Hospital/ Institution: State Specialist Hospital Maiduguri 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Post office area. Maiduguri. Borno State 

 LGA: Maiduguri Metropolitan Council 

 State Borno 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Baba Shehu Mohammed 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

+2347038313837 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr Suleiman M Maina 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0806598002908065980029 

 Website:  
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19 Name of Hospital/ Institution: University of Calabar Teaching Hospital, Calabar. 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Eastern Highway, Calabar. 

 LGA: Calabar Municipal 

 State Cross River 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Prof Ikpeme A Ikpeme 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08038809075 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr Daniel E Otokpa 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803744436608037444366 

 Website: 
 

 

 

20 Name of Hospital/ Institution: MOUNT HOREB CLINIC AND DIALYSIS CENTRE,  WARRI,  
DELTA STATE 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: CHIEF HON FRANK OMARE CRESCENT,  OFF AIRPORT ROAD, 
WARRI, DELTA STATE 

 LGA: WARRI SOUTH 

 State Delta 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

DR ONYEMEKEIHIA RAPHAEL UKEKU 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

+2348034743267 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

MR LUCKY UMUKORO 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

+2348071301504+2348071301504 

 Website: 
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21 Name of Hospital/ Institution: DELSUTH 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Otefe Road off benin- warri Express way Oghara, Delta state 

 LGA: Ethiope west 

 State Delta 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Okolugbo 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

09036669217 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Ruth Ibuje 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0706466926907064669269 

 Website: 
 

 

 

22 Name of Hospital/ Institution: General hospital warri 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: mbiaku road, off warri-sapele road, warri,Delta state 

 LGA: Warri South 

 State Delta 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr.J.okolo 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

+2348035672591 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr .J.Okolo 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

+2348035672591+2348035672591 

 Website: 
 

 

 

23 Name of Hospital/ Institution: National Obstetric Fistula Centre 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Abakaliki 

 LGA: Abakaliki 

 State Ebonyi 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Professor Obuna 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08166253401 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Okeke Odili Alex 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0703730213707037302137 

 Website: 
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24 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Alex Ekwueme Federal University Teaching Hospital 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Abakaliki 

 LGA: Abakaliki 

 State Ebonyi 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Professor Robinson. O 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08037007519 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Odili A Okeke 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0703730213707037302137 

 Website: 
 

 

 

25 Name of Hospital/ Institution: University of Benin Teaching Hospital 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Ugbowo- Lagos Express road, Benin City 

 LGA: Egor 

 State Edo 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Prof Darlington  E. Obaseki 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08055791052 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Edeki Imuetinyan 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0703303498807033034988 

 Website: 
 

 

 

26 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Edo Specialist Hospital/Central Hospital Benin. 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: 1, Sapele Road, Benin City,  Edo State 

 LGA: Oredo/Ikpoba-Okha 

 State Edo 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr David Odiko 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08056120756 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Unuigbe Osatohamwen 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0806248187308062481873 

 Website: 
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27 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Ekiti State University Teaching Hospital Ado Ekiti 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Ado Ekiti, 

 LGA: Ado 

 State Ekiti 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Prof  J Kayode Olabanji 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08035141388 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr Dada Samuel Ayokunle 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0804614138808046141388 

 Website: 
 

 

 

28 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Federal Teaching Hospital, Ido-Ekiti 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Off, Obayori Olojudo road Ido Ekiti 

 LGA: Ido/ Osi 

 State Ekiti 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Prof Kunle Ajayi 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08033747159 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Adefehinti Oluwatoyin 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0806932640208069326402 

 Website: 
 

 

 

29 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Heirs Specialist Hospital 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: Oye Ekiti 

 LGA: Oye LGA 

 State Ekiti 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Soje Michael O 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08036386440 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr Mrs Soje Oluwayemisi A 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0806643583108066435831 

 Website: 
 

heirsapecialisthospital.com.ng 
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30 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Afe Babalola University Multisystem Hospital 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: Ado-Ekiti 

 LGA: Ado 

 State Ekiti 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Kolawole Ogundipe 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08060186037 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr Olusegun Aremu 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0814 301 70450814 301 7045 

 Website: 
 

 

 

31 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Hilton clinics 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: 8 Idoha St Indpendent layout 

 LGA: Enugu North 

 State Enugu 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Prof Okafor UH 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

+2348033130014 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Mrs Okafor Patience Sodeinabo 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

+2348033422856+2348033422856 

 Website: 
 

 

 

32 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Neo Hospital and Dialysis Centre 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: # 27 Nza Street,  Independence Layout, Enugu 

 LGA: Enugu North 

 State Enugu 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Okoye J U/ Dr Emeka Anidi 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08037164202 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr Okoye J U 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803716420208037164202 

 Website: 
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33 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Enugu State University Teaching Hospital 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Park avenue GRA Enugu 

 LGA: Enugu North 

 State Enugu 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Prof Ngwu BN 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08033503672 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Prof Okafor UH 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803313001408033130014 

 Website: 
 

 

 

34 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Bridget medical centre kidney Associates 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: Off plot 10A Ezike street , Trans Ekulu Enugu 

 LGA: Enugu East 

 State Enugu 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Nwobodo  Monday 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08037029580 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Ike Franca chidubem 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0703038745207030387452 

 Website: 
 

 

 

35 Name of Hospital/ Institution: University of Nigeria Teaching Hospital Ituku-Ozalla, Enugu 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Ituku-Ozalla, Enugu 

 LGA: Awgu/ Nkanu West 

 State Enugu 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Prof O D Onodugo 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08033424217 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Prof C K Ijoma 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803721225008037212250 

 Website: 
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36 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Dssmc 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: Abuja 

 LGA: Municipal 

 State FCT Abuja 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Confidential 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Confidential 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Becky 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0808521715308085217153 

 Website: 
 

 

 

37 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Consultant Medical Clinic and Dialysis Center 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: No10 , Maseru Street, wuse zone 6, front desk no : 
08031851486 

 LGA: Abuja munincipal council 

 State FCT Abuja 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Anteyi Emmanuel 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

+2348037390195 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr Abdulshahid Sarki 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

+2348037390195+2348037390195 

 Website: 
 

consultantclinic.m.dialysis@gmail.com 

 

38 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Caroline Medical Centre Abuja 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: No E10A Samuel Ogbemudia Crescent National Assembly 
Quarters Apo Zone E Abuja Nigeria 

 LGA: AMAC 

 State FCT Abuja 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Elijah Miner/ Dr Mamven Mamak (ACG) 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

(1)08065355677 Miner, (2) 07033516666 Mamven 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr Simon Tada 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803810560108038105601 

 Website: 
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39 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Garki Hospital Abuja 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: Area 3,Fct, Abuja 

 LGA: AMAC 

 State FCT Abuja 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Onu 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08034749930 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Akinremi omotayo 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0703822169907038221699 

 Website: 
 

 

 

40 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Wuse District Hospital 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: No.3 Conakry Street Wuse Zone 3 

 LGA: AMAC 

 State FCT Abuja 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Oluseyi Asaolu 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08030857768 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr Kwaifa Salihu ibrahim 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803701568408037015684 

 Website: 
 

 

 

41 Name of Hospital/ Institution: University of Abuja teaching hospital Gwagwalada 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Hospital road 

 LGA: Gwagwalada 

 State FCT Abuja 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

NA 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

NA 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Mrs Mary Johnson 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

+234 803 590 9197+234 803 590 9197 

 Website: 
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42 Name of Hospital/ Institution: 063 NIGERIAN AIR FORCE HOSPITAL, ABUJA 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Nigerian Air Force Base, Bill Clinton Drive Airport Road Abuja 

 LGA: AMAC 

 State FCT Abuja 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Nigerian Air Force 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08167207828 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Flt Lt FS Odukoya 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0902339722809023397228 

 Website: 
 

 

 

43 Name of Hospital/ Institution: State House Medical Center Abuja 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: State House Medical Center Asokoro , Abuja 

 LGA: AMAC 

 State FCT Abuja 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr AdeTinubu 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

080 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr Ogala-Akogwu 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803314853008033148530 

 Website: 
 

 

 

44 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Defense Intelligence Agency (DIA) Abuja 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Defense Intelligence Agency (DIA) Asokoro,Abuja 

 LGA: AMAC 

 State FCT Abuja 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Inuwa 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

080 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr Ogala-Akogwu 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

08331485300833148530 

 Website: 
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45 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Army Command and NAOWA Hospital Abuja 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Army Command and NAOWA Hospital Abuja 

 LGA: AMAC 

 State FCT Abuja 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Maj.Gen. Enwuchola 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

080 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr Ogala-Akogwu 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803314853008033148530 

 Website: 
 

 

 

46 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Cedarcrest Hospitals Limited 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: 2 Sam Mbakwe st. off Ahmed daku st. off Oladipo diya rd. 
Apo dutse, Gudu district, Abuja 

 LGA: AMAC 

 State FCT Abuja 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Felix. E. Ogedegbe 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

+234 9087713512 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Raphael Mekwunye 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

+234 9087499694+234 9087499694 

 Website: 
 

www.cedarcresthospitals.com 

 

47 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Federal Medical Center Jabi Abuja 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Airport road Jabi 

 LGA: Abuja Municipal Area Council (AMAC) 

 State FCT Abuja 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Prof. Sa,ad Aliyu Ahmed 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

+234 803 872 2744 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr. Aniede Ernest 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803757372408037573724 

 Website:  
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48 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Zenith Medical and kidney center 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: Atom kpera close 

 LGA: AMAC 

 State FCT Abuja 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Lekan olatise 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

+234 909 854 4641 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr Adeyemo 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

+234 909 854 4641+234 909 854 4641 

 Website: 
 

 

 

49 Name of Hospital/ Institution: National Hospital Abuja 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Plot 132, Ali Muhammad Zarah Street,  Central Business 
District 

 LGA: AMAC 

 State FCT Abuja 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Prof Raji Mahmoud 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

0809 752 0012 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr. H. A. Galadanci 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0818710008108187100081 

 Website: 
 

 

 

50 Name of Hospital/ Institution: KidneyCare Dialysis Nigeria Abuja 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: 50, Harper Crescent Wuse Zone 7 

 LGA: Wuse 

 State FCT Abuja 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Oguntade Hameed 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08038851020 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Adaora Ifediora 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0706505958107065059581 

 Website: 
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51 Name of Hospital/ Institution: ALLIANCE HOSPITAL AND SERVICES LTD 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: 5 Malumfashi close off Emeka Anyaoku street Area 11 Garki, 
Abuja 

 LGA: AMAC 

 State FCT Abuja 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Otabor Christopher U. 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08023402015 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Ugochukwu Chikodili 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0806983558808069835588 

 Website: 
 

www.alliancehospitalabj.com 

 

52 Name of Hospital/ Institution: SILVER CROSS HEALTHCARE AND DIAGNOSTICS 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: 20 Durban Street Wuse 2 Abuja 

 LGA: AMAC 

 State FCT Abuja 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Ernest Aniedi 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

+2348037573724 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Augustine Onoriode 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0809359588608093595886 

 Website: 
 

Silvercrosshealthcare.com.ng 

 

53 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Federal Teaching Hospital Gombe 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Ashaka Road Gombe 

 LGA: Gombe 

 State Gombe 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Yusuf Mohammed Abdullahi 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

080-360-85361 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr Remigus Ezengowa 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0703 252 88750703 252 8875 

 Website:  
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54 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Federal Teaching Hospital Owerri Imo state 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Orlu road, Owerri, Imo State 

 LGA: Owerri Municipal 

 State Imo 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Kingsley Achigbu 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

0803 326 9325 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr Stanley Ngoka 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803341381508033413815 

 Website: 
 

 

 

55 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Rasheed Shekoni Teaching Hospital 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Kwanar huguma road, Dan Madara, Dutse 

 LGA: Dutse 

 State Jigawa 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Professor Muhammad Sani Mijinyawa 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08037872844 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr Alhaji Abdu 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0906878562909068785629 

 Website: 
 

 

 

56 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Barau Dikko Teaching hospital (KASU), Kaduna 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Yakubu Gowon/Lafia road Kafuna 

 LGA: Kaduna North 

 State Kaduna 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Professor Musa Tabsri 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08023619929 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr. A. M. Jallo 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0806318193108063181931 

 Website:  



Page 20 of 43 
 

 
57 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Hajia Monrovia Renal Centre, Yusufu Dantsoho General 

hospital Tudun Wada Kafuna 
 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Tudun Wada, kaduna 

 LGA: Kaduna South 

 State Kaduna 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Armiyau 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr Armiyau 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

 

 Website: 
 

 

 

58 Name of Hospital/ Institution: St. Gerard's Catholic Hospital, Kakuri 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: Kakuri, Kaduna South 

 LGA: Kaduna South 

 State Kaduna 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

** 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

** 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

** 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

**** 

 Website: 
 

 

 

59 Name of Hospital/ Institution: 44 Nigerian Army Reference Hospital 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: 44 ARMY Barracks Badiko, Kaduna 

 LGA: Kaduna South 

 State Kaduna 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Col Dr. Onuchukwu 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

0803 702 6357 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Lt Col Dr. Onu 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803578813508035788135 

 Website: 
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60 Name of Hospital/ Institution: HYPERTENSION AND KIDNEY CARE CENTRE 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: 35 NBTE QUARTERS, KIANA CLOSE OFF NYERERE ROAD, 
NARAYI HIGH COST, KADUNA 

 LGA: Chikun LGA 

 State Kaduna 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Prof. Istifanus Bala Bosan 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

+2348023617443 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Cephas Iliya Bala 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0703475927607034759276 

 Website: 
 

 

 

61 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Federal Neuropsychiatry Hospital 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Shagari low cost, Barnawa Kaduna 

 LGA: Kaduna South 

 State Kaduna 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr. Aisha Armiyaua 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08035899338 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr. Hayatuddeen Nafisa 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803229272208032292722 

 Website: 
 

Www.fnphkaduna.com 

 

62 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Ahmadu Bello University Teaching Hospital Zaria 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: ABU Teaching Hospital Shika, Zaria 

 LGA: Giwa 

 State Kaduna 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Professor U. Hamidu 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08036167448 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr Abubakar Ibrahim 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803301353808033013538 

 Website:  



Page 22 of 43 
 

 
 

63 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Yusuf Dantsoho Memorial General Hospital 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Poly road, Tudun wada Kaduna 

 LGA: Kaduna South 

 State Kaduna 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr. Abdulrasheed Muhammad Mujtaba 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08035991853 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr. Bello Armiyau 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0806084892508060848925 

 Website: 
 

 

 

64 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Aminu Kano Teaching Hospital Kano 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Zaria road Kano 

 LGA: Tarauni 

 State Kano 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Professor Aisha Nalado 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

+234 806 554 8503 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Nurse Bashir Ahmad 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

+234 817 273 3436+234 817 273 3436 

 Website: 
 

www.akth.org.ng 

 

65 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Muhammad Abdullahi Wase Teaching Hospital,  Kano 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Hospital Road, Nassarawa GRA Kano city 

 LGA: Nassarawa L.G 

 State Kano 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Prof Hadiza Saidu CMD 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08033238333 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Matron Maijidda Abdullahi 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0806607011008066070110 

 Website:  
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66 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Federal teaching hospital katsina 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: PMB 2121, Jibiya Bypass, katsina 

 LGA: Katsina 

 State Katsina 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Bello Muhammed Suleiman 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08033813458 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr hakeem Gbadamosi 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0706736773507067367735 

 Website: 
 

Www.fthkatsina.gov.ng 

 

67 Name of Hospital/ Institution: 263NAFRH 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Sandamu Road Daura 

 LGA: Sandamu 

 State Katsina 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Group Captain EA Efebi 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

+2348032525300 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Flight Lieutenant MM Yusuf 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0806899182608068991826 

 Website: 
 

 

 

68 Name of Hospital/ Institution: FMC Birnin Kebbi 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Mohammed Bashir Rd. Birnin Kebbi. Kebbi State 

 LGA: Birnin kebbi 

 State Kebbi 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Aliyu Hamza Balarabe 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08036235350 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr Tuko Moses Tari 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803507081308035070813 

 Website: www.fmcbirninkebbi.org 
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69 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Sir Yahaya Memorial Hospital Birnin kebbi, Kebbi State. 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Birnin Kebbi 

 LGA: Birnin Kebbi 

 State Kebbi 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Zaki Abubakar 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08035917298 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Samira Muhammad Kende 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0806507866608065078666 

 Website: 
 

 

 

70 Name of Hospital/ Institution: A4 Medical Consortium 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: No 6B, NIWA JSQ, ADANKOLO LOKOJA 

 LGA: Lokoja LGA 

 State Kogi 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr ADEWALE ARIMIYAU ABOLORE 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08035245656 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

OLUSEGUN HARUNA 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0916105311709161053117 

 Website: 
 

www.a4consortium.com 

 

71 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Federal Teaching Hospital lokoja 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: No 1, Salihu Ibrahim Way, Adankolo Lokoja 

 LGA: LOKOJA 

 State Kogi 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr O O Alabi 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08036782648 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr Adewale A Abolore 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803524565608035245656 

 Website:  
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72 Name of Hospital/ Institution: General hospital Ilorin 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Surulere,OPP queen Elizabeth college Ilorin 

 LGA: Ilorin West 

 State Kwara 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr  Bola Ahmed 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08052076625 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Renal unit (State general hospital Ilorin) 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

Amao/07061284672Amao/07061284672 

 Website: 
 

 

 

73 Name of Hospital/ Institution: MedCare Hospitals Limited 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: 182 Pipeline Road Adjacent CBN Quarters Junction, Ilorin 

 LGA: Ilorin South 

 State Kwara 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr. Sarumi Olakunle 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

0806 254 4440 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Mrs. Rukayat Abdulrasaq 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0903546482109035464821 

 Website: 
 

www.medcarehospitals.com.ng 

 

74 Name of Hospital/ Institution: University of Ilorin teaching hospital 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Along Oke Oyi road ilorin 

 LGA: Ilorin south 

 State Kwara 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Prof Daslifa Yusuf 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

0803 576 6489 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Prof Olanrewaju T O 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0703 927 53210703 927 5321 

 Website:  
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75 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Lagos State University Teaching Hospital 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: 1 Oba Akinjobi way ikeja lagos 

 LGA: Ikeja 

 State Lagos 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Prof Fabamwo O Adetokunbo 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08037787788 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr. Sotubo 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803845038508038450385 

 Website: 
 

https://www.lasuth.org.ng/ 

 

76 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Rivet Specialist Hospital 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: 22 Adejumo Tennis Club Road , Ilamose 

 LGA: Oshodi isolo 

 State Lagos 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Soyinka Fola 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08033795966- 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr Soyinka Fola 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

08033795966-08033795966- 

 Website: 
 

 

 

77 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Alimosho General Hospital 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Isheri- LASU road, ìgandò 

 LGA: Alimosho 

 State Lagos 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr A.S Soyinka 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

+2348037173567 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr Jane Bakare 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803310580908033105809 

 Website:  
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78 Name of Hospital/ Institution: KidneyGlocal Medical Services Limited 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: 13A Methodist Church Street, Awuse Estate, Opebi 

 LGA: Ikeja 

 State Lagos 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr. T. I. Umeizudike 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08033373232 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Mrs. Taiwo Akintunde 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0906 493 48370906 493 4837 

 Website: 
 

www.kidneyglocal.com 

 

79 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Avon Dialysis Center 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: 10 Sobo Arobiodu St, Ikeja GRA, Ikeja 

 LGA: Ikeja 

 State Lagos 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr. Akinbiyi Oke 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08066164214 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr. Nwachukwu Ejiro 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0703440365907034403659 

 Website: 
 

www.avondialysis.com 

 

80 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Dialyzer Medical Centre 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: 60, Arowojobe Street,Oshodi 

 LGA: Oshodi - Isolo 

 State Lagos 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Prof Awobusuyi 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08023046830 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Nurse Coker 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0915969401309159694013 

 Website: https://sites.google.com/view/dialyzer-medical-centre/home 
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81 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Gbagada General Hospital 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: 1, Hospital Road, Gbadaga, Lagos, Nigeria 

 LGA: Shomolu 

 State Lagos 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Olusegun Babafemi 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

0802 889 2040 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr Abdulwasiu Busari 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803301155508033011555 

 Website: 
 

 

 

82 Name of Hospital/ Institution: KidneySolutions kidney disease and dialysis center 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: Ikeja 

 LGA: Ikeja and Amuwo Odofin 

 State Lagos 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Emmanuel Anekwe 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

+234 803 485 3935 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Mr Jude Okon 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

+234 803 485 3935+234 803 485 3935 

 Website: 
 

 

 

83 Name of Hospital/ Institution: ATG RENAL AND DIALYSIS CENTRES 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: 67 AGEGE- ABEOKUTA EXPRESSWAY, DOPEMU, AGEGE, 
LAGOS 

 LGA: ALIMOSHO 

 State Lagos 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

DR BABAJIDE ADEFEMI ALALADE 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08095818404 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

ADENIKE AKINBODE 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0809581840408095818404 

 Website: 
 

atgdialysiscentre.com 
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84 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Lagos University Teaching Hospital 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Ishaga Road, Idi-Araba 

 LGA: Surulere 

 State Lagos 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Prof Wasiu  Lanre Adeyemo 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08023115885 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Prof C. O. Amira 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0802855456608028554566 

 Website: 
 

luth.gov.ng 

 

85 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Renal Dialysis Centre 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: 19, Adeboye Solanke Street, Off Allen Avenue, Ikeja, Lagos. 

 LGA: Ikeja 

 State Lagos 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr. John Okoh 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08100000178 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Enetomhe Stephen 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0806806609208068066092 

 Website: 
 

www.renaldialysis-ng.com 

 

86 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Cedar hospital 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: Road 208 D Close Festac town Amuwo odofin 

 LGA: Amuwo odofin 

 State Lagos 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr igintous Akpabio 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08033087333 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr igintous Akpabio 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803308733308033087333 

 Website: 
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87 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Federal Medical Centre Ebute-Metta 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Number 2 Ondo street 

 LGA: Lagos Mainland 

 State Lagos 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Adedamola Dada 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08064982562 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr Danladi Nmadu 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0806498256208064982562 

 Website: 
 

 

 

88 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Ayodele Medical Centre (Renal Unit) 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: 23A, Jonathan Coker Rd, off Fagba Junction, Iju/New Oko 
Oba, Lagos. 

 LGA: Ifako Ijaye 

 State Lagos 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Adeosun Adeniyi Oluwole 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

8034025182 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr Adeosun Adeniyi Oluwole 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803402518208034025182 

 Website: 
 

 

 

89 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Marigold Hospital and Critical Care Center 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: 12/14 Adeniyi Adefioye street Ikate 

 LGA: SURULERE 

 State Lagos 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Adebobola 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

07032550209 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Matron Godwin C. 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803368912008033689120 

 Website: https://marigoldhospital.ng/ 
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90 Name of Hospital/ Institution: New Haven Specialist Hospital and Dialysis Center 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: 49b Adeniyi Jones Avenue Ikeja 

 LGA: Ikeja 

 State Lagos 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr. Oyetunde Alagbe 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08178668264 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr. Stella Alagbe 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0817866826408178668264 

 Website: 
 

 

 

91 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Medics Partners Dialysis center 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: 1061a agbabon close off olorun Agbaje by post office 
Busstop ADEOLA odeku 

 LGA: Eti osa 

 State Lagos 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Busola Ayelowo 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08180662264 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr Busola Ayelowo 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0818066226408180662264 

 Website: 
 

 

 

92 Name of Hospital/ Institution: St Nicholas hospital 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: 57, Campbell street, Lagos, Nigeria. 

 LGA: Lagos island 

 State Lagos 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Dapo Majekodunmi 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08035064444 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr Ebun L Bamgboye 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803506444508035064445 

 Website: 
 

info@saintnicholashospital.com 
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93 Name of Hospital/ Institution: General hospital Lagos Marina 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Marina Lagos,(ODAN) 

 LGA: Lagos, Island 

 State Lagos 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

DR ABIOLA ADUKE MAFE 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08104982407 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

SANNI MORENIKE SIDIKAT 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803505299408035052994 

 Website: 
 

 

 

94 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Federal Medical Centre keffi, Nasarawa State. 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Keffi 

 LGA: Keffi 

 State Nasarawa 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Yahaya Adamu 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

07036136886 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

07036136886 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0703613688607036136886 

 Website: 
 

 

 

95 Name of Hospital/ Institution: FMC , Bida 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: 4, Efu Etsu Yisa Road, Bida 

 LGA: Bida 

 State Niger 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr .Usman Abubakar 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

+234 803 726 4939 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr CO Oladele 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0802228351408022283514 

 Website: 
 

www.fmcbida.org 
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96 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Ibrahim Badamasi Babangida Specialist Hospital 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: KM 10 Paiko Road 

 LGA: Paikoro 

 State Niger 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Bala Waziri 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08023736998 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Bala Waziri 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0802373699808023736998 

 Website: 
 

 

 

97 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Redeemer's Health Center 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: Redemption City of God, KM 46 Lagos-Ibadan Expressway 

 LGA: Obafemi Owode 

 State Ogun 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Olumide Ibode 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

0806 099 6417 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr Enock Paul Idowu 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803536954708035369547 

 Website: 
 

 

 

98 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Genesis Dialysis hospital 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: No 48 Imupa Street, off Awujale road, Ijebu Ode 

 LGA: Ijebu Ode 

 State Ogun 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Toby Olayinka 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

+1(410) 497-4237 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Mrs Othegbemeh Rachael 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0901229550209012295502 

 Website: 
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99 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Federal medical center Abeokuta 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Idi Aba Abeokuta Ogun State 

 LGA: Abeokuta south 

 State Ogun 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Prof.  ADEWALE Musa-olomu 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08033913685 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr.  Adebisi olusola 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803391368508033913685 

 Website: 
 

 

 

100 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Solar medical and dental centre Abeokuta 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: No. 4 David ogunsanya Street Graceland Estate beside 
Victoritti Secondary school olokuta idi Aba Abeokuta 

 LGA: Abeokuta south LGA 

 State Ogun 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr. Olusola Adebisi 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08033913685 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr.Adebisi 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0903259231209032592312 

 Website: 
 

 

 

101 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Federal Medical Centre, Owo, Ondo state 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Michael Ajasin Way, Owo 

 LGA: Owo 

 State Ondo 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr L A Ahmed 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08034750535 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr Olalekan Ojo 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0806228330808062283308 

 Website:  
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102 Name of Hospital/ Institution: UNIVERSITY OF MEDICAL SCIENCES TEACHING HOPSTAL, 

ONDO STATE 
 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: MEDICAL VILLAGE, OFF LAJE ROAD, ONDO CITY 

 LGA: ONDO WEST 

 State ONDO 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

DR MICHAEL GBALA 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08038197681 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Prof Oluseyi Adejumo 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803422529408034225294 

 Website: 
 

 

 

103 Name of Hospital/ Institution: DeoParakletos Specialist Clinic & Dialysis center 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: Afrostuff Estate Alagbaka 

 LGA: Akure South 

 State Ondo 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Olalekan Ojo 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08062283308 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr Mrs Ojo 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803397823708033978237 

 Website: 
 

 

 

104 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Obafemi Awolowo University Teaching Hospital Ile-Ife 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Ile ife 

 LGA: Ife central 

 State Osun 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Prof Sanusi 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08033797190 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Prof Okunola 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803721149508037211495 

 Website: 
 

 



Page 36 of 43 
 

 

105 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Wesley guild hospital ilesa 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Ilesa 

 LGA: Ilesa east 

 State Osun 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Prof Okunola 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08037211495 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Oluyomi Okunola 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803721149508037211495 

 Website: 
 

 

 

106 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Osogbo central hospital 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: Ibokun road, oke baale, Osogbo 

 LGA: Osogbo 

 State Osun 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Akin Ajayi 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08035835382 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr Ajayi 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803583538208035835382 

 Website: 
 

 

 

107 Name of Hospital/ Institution: UniOsun Teaching Hospital Osogbo Osun State 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Idi Seke Station road Osogbo Osun State 

 LGA: Osogbo 

 State Osun 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Prof Alebiosu/ Dr Bamikefa 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08038237500 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr Bamikefa Titilope 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0806641260608066412606 

 Website: 
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108 Name of Hospital/ Institution: UCH Ibadan 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Orita mefa Ibadan 

 LGA: Oyo North 

 State Oyo 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Prof J.A Otegbayo 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

NA 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr S.O. Ajayi 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803471329908034713299 

 Website: 
 

 

 

109 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Purplemed Specialist Medical and Kidney Center Bodija  
Ibadan 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: 16 Rotimi William Bodija Ibadan, Oyo State. 

 LGA: Ibadan North 

 State Oyo 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr. Y.R. Raji 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08033569700 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Miss Tiwalade Dosumu 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

08181270531700818127053170 

 Website: 
 

NA 

 

110 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Renal Dialysis Center Ibadan 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: Ladoke Akintola Street, New Bodija, Ibadan Oyo State, 

 LGA: Ibadan North 

 State Oyo 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr. John Okoh 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08100000178 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Mrs Yetunde 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0704576260207045762602 

 Website: renaldialysiscentreng@gmail.com 
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111 Name of Hospital/ Institution: RENCARE DIALYSIS CENTER 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: REDEEMERS HEALTHCENTRE BEHIND CHINESE 
RESTAURANT,SOLEH BONEH WAY, TEWOGBADE AREA , 
IKOLABA. 

 LGA: IBADAN NORTH 

 State Oyo 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

DR  DARE OLULANA 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08021196701 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

FUNKE AJEIGBE 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

08127042627, 08036595937.08127042627, 08036595937. 

 Website: 
 

 

112 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Zenith care hospital 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: Apata, Ibadan 

 LGA: Ido local government 

 State Oyo 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr ogunlowo 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

+2347066717822 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr ogunlowo, Babatunde 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

07066717822-07066717822- 

 Website: 
 

 

113 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Ren Healthcare Ltd 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: No 6, beside SAO filling station, along UCH road, mokola 
Ibadan 

 LGA: North East 

 State Oyo 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Sekoni Femi 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

+234 902 823 4090 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

EbunOluwa Peace 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

+2347066250925+2347066250925 

 Website: 
 

 

 



Page 39 of 43 
 

114 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Jos University Teaching Hospital 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Permanent site Lamingo, Jos North 

 LGA: Jos 

 State Plateau 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Pokop Bupwatda 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08037199170 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr Zumnan Mark Gimba 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0806569769608065697696 

 Website: 
 

 

 

115 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Unique Care Consultants Ltd 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: No 10 Apollo Crescent, Jos 

 LGA: Jos North 

 State Plateau 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Esala E. Abene 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08035699267 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Mr Simyol Albert 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0806 013 95540806 013 9554 

 Website: 
 

 

 

116 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Althahaus Medical centre 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: 121c general diriyai street GRA Port Harcourt 

 LGA: Obio Akpor 

 State Rivers 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Pedro Emem-Chioma 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08033103653 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Abiye Abiyesuku 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0808583520708085835207 

 Website: 
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117 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Hilton clinics 

 Type of institution: Private 

 Address: 2 Ejekwu Wike close off adageorge by iwofe junction mile 4 
Port Harcourt 

 LGA: Obio Akpo 

 State Rivers 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Prof Okafor Umezurike Hughes 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

+2348033130014 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Okafor Patience Sodeinabo 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

+2348033422856+2348033422856 

 Website: 
 

 

 

118 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Rivers State University Teaching Hospital 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: 6-8 Harley Street Old GRA Port Harcourt 

 LGA: PHALGA 

 State Rivers 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Prof Chizindu Alikor 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

+234 816 025 7962 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr Eleki Beniboba Jenewari 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

+234 803 340 4021+234 803 340 4021 

 Website: 
 

https://www.rsuth.ng/ 

 

119 Name of Hospital/ Institution: University of Port Harcourt Teaching Hospital 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: East-west road, opposite Alakahia  Junction , Rivers-State 
.PMB 6173 

 LGA: Obio - Akor 

 State Rivers 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Prof Henry Ugboma 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08033130512 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr MANDA David-West 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803313105608033131056 

 Website: 
 

www.upthng.com 
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120 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Usmanu Danfodiyo University Teaching Hospital Sokoto 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: No1 Garba Nadama Road 

 LGA: Wammako 

 State Sokoto 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Prof A. A. Sabir 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08038065163 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Prof M. A. Makusidi 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803605738208036057382 

 Website: 
 

 

 

121 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Specialist hospital sokoto 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Sultan Abubakar road 

 LGA: Sokoto North 

 State Sokoto 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr attahiru ishah sokoto 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08033053785 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Marwana Ibrahim 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0814860063208148600632 

 Website: 
 

 

 

122 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Federal Medical Centre Jalingo Taraba State 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Hospital road off Barde way Jalingo 

 LGA: Jalingo 

 State Taraba 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Aisha Shehu Adamu 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08036306439 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr Moradeyo 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

+234 803 833 0313+234 803 833 0313 

 Website: 
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123 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Federal medical centre nguru yobe state 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Macina road 

 LGA: Nguru 

 State Yobe 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Professor Hadiza Abdullahi Usman 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

+2348038780591 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr Adamu Abdullahi 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803614476708036144767 

 Website: 
 

 

 

124 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Yobe State University Teaching Hospital 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: KM 4 Potiskum road Damaturu 

 LGA: Damaturu 

 State Yobe 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr Baba Wary Goni 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

0803 928 2285 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr Abdul Habu 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0703552844607035528446 

 Website: 
 

www.ysuth.org 

 

125 Name of Hospital/ Institution: Federal Medical Centre, Gusau 

 Type of institution: Public 

 Address: Sokoto Road ,Gusau 

 LGA: Gusau Local Government 

 State Zamfara 

 Name of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

Dr. Bello Mohammed 

 Phone number of Medical 
Director/Proprietor: 

08062616985 

 Name of facility  contact 
person 

Dr.Adeyeye, A. L 

 Phone number of facility  
contact person: 

0803522753808035227538 

 Website: 
 

www.fmcgusau.gov.ng 
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